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Friday Night Compline began almost five years ago as a way for the people who had 
worshipped together regularly on Sunday nights as the Live at Five folks to continue a form 
of corporate worship during the Covid pandemic and lockdown.  For the last four+ years, 
we have met every Friday.  At our peak, over twenty people attended regularly.  Our 
numbers have shrunk considerably, and our focus has changed.  We seem to be shifting to 
a community that celebrates fiestas either at St. Michael's or in the homes of people in the 
community, summertime last Friday eucharists in a beautiful backyard setting known as 
The Oasis while maintaining a Friday Compline presence on Zoom.  In the next year, we 
likely will move to a once/monthly zoom compline while maintaining our fiestas and 
summertime functions at the Oasis.  We are grateful to the many members of our small 
community who have served as compline hosts, leaders, and readers.   

 


